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EIGHTY-SECOND LEGISLATURE 

S. P. No. 5 S. D. No. 5 

In Senate, Jan. 15, 1925. 

Referred to Committee on Appropriations and Financial Af­

fairs and 1,000 copies ordered printed. Sent down for concur-

rence. 

ROYDEN V. BROWN, Secretary. 

Presented by Senator Barwise of Penobscot. 

STATE OF MAINE 

IN THE YEAR OF OUR LORD ONE THOUSAND NINE 
HUNDRED AND TWENTY-FIVE 

RESOLVE, in Favor of the Eastern Maine Orphan's Home, 

Bangor, Maine. 

Resolved: That there be and is hereby appropriated the 

2 sum of two thousand dollars ( $2,000) for the Eastern Maine 

3 Orphan's Home, Bangor, Maine, for maintenance only for 

4 the term July first, nineteen hundred twenty-five, to June 

5 thirtieth, nineteen hundred twenty-six, and the sum of two 

6 thousand dollars · ( $2,000) for the term July first, nineteen 

7 hundred twenty-six, to June thirtieth, nineteen hundred 

8 twenty-seven. 





STATEMENT OF FACTS 

This is a home for orphan and neglected girls from the 
age of four to sixteen years, especially for central northern and 
eastern Maine. 

Its normal capacity is about twenty-five and always has a 
great many more applications than there is room, and now there 
are twenty-nine girls in the Home. 

It is under the care of the Sisters of Mercy, a religious 
community of the Roman Catholic Church, and its members 
devote their lives to charity and education. The Sisters in 
charge receive no salary and the same is true of the doctors 
and clergymen who attend to the needs of the institution. 

A large property was bought a few years ago in order to 
build a home with a capacity of about one hundred, and this 
construction will be begun as soon as industrial conditions will 
permit. 

The appropriation asked is the same as stated in the official 
budget, and is for maintenance only. 

The institution sent its financial report to the State Board 
of Charities and was represented at the budget hearings, held 
at Bangor, November 1924. 


